

UNIT 3 – MY FRIENDS
Worksheet 6
EXERCISE 1: Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently from that of the others.

- | | | | |
|----------------------|-----------------------|------------------------|---------------------|
| 1. A. <u>g</u> irl | B. <u>h</u> istory | C. telev <u>i</u> sion | D. <u>l</u> isten |
| 2. A. <u>h</u> ome | B. <u>h</u> ow | C. <u>g</u> o | D. <u>o</u> ld |
| 3. A. <u>e</u> at | B. br <u>e</u> akfast | C. <u>r</u> ead | D. t <u>e</u> acher |
| 4. A. <u>s</u> chool | B. <u>d</u> oor | C. <u>st</u> ool | D. <u>r</u> oom |
| 5. A. <u>s</u> it | B. <u>e</u> ngineer | C. <u>th</u> irty | D. <u>w</u> indow |

EXERCISE 2: Fill in each blank with a suitable verb.

- What color _____ Nam's eyes?
- What _____ those?
- She _____ an oval face.
- _____ Mai's hair long or short?
- It _____ short.
- Nga _____ short black hair.
- What color _____ those bikes?
- He _____ tall and thin.
- Toan _____ an athlete. He _____ very strong.

III. Give the correct form of verb at the continuous tense.

- Sit down! A strange dog (run) to you.
- My brothers (not/ drink) coffee at the moment.
- Look! Those people (climb) the mountain so fast.
- That girl (cry) loudly in the party now.
- What (you/ do) in the kitchen?
- Tonight, we (not/go) to our teacher's wedding party.
- Jane (play) the piano at present.
- Hurry up! We (wait) for you.

IV. Read the text then give the correct form of verb.

It (0. be) is Sunday evening and my friends and I (1. be) Jane's birthday party. Jane (2. wear) a beautiful long dress and (3. stand) next to her boyfriend. Some guests (4. drink) wine or beer in the corner of the room. Some of her relatives (5. dance) in the middle of the room. Most people (6. sit) on chairs, (7. enjoy) foods and (8. chat) with one another. We often (9. go) to our friends' birthday parties. We always (10. dress) well and (11. travel) by taxi. Parties never (12. make) us bored because we like.

V. Read the passage carefully.

Nga is a good pupil. She is eleven. She is in grade 6. Every day, she gets up at six o'clock. After getting up, she washes her face, brushes her teeth. Then, she has breakfast with her family (her father, her mother and her brother). Her father is a doctor. He is forty- two years old. Her mother is a nurse. She is thirty- nine. Tam is her brother. He is a student. Nga goes to school after she gets dressed at 6.30. Her school is big. It has third floor and her classroom is on the second floor.

A. Choose True (T) or False (F)

Statements	True (T)	False (F)
1. Nga's father is a doctor.		
2. Nga goes to school at 6 o'clock.		
3. Her mother is a teacher.		
4. Tam is a student.		

B. Answer the questions.

1. Which grade is Nga in?

.....

2. What time does she get up?

.....

3. Is her school big?

.....

4. Where is her classroom?

.....

VI. Read the text carefully then answer the following questions.

Loan is twelve years old. She is in grade 6. She lives in a house in the city with her mother, father and sister. Their house is next to a bookstore. In the neighborhood, there is a restaurant, a market and a stadium. Loan's father works in the restaurant. Her mother works in the market. Loan goes to school at six fifteen in the morning. She has classes from six forty-five to eleven.

1. How many people are there in Loan's family?

→

2. What is next to her house?

→

3. What time do her classes start?

→

4. What time do you go to school everyday?

→

VII. Read the passage, then answer the questions.

Trung is a pupil in class 7A. His full name is Pham Quoc Trung. He is 13 years old now, but he will be 14 on his next birthday. Trung lives with his parents at 2/34 Nguyen Trai Street. Trung's house isn't large but it's very comfortable. It has a bright living room, two lovely bedrooms and a large, modern bathroom and kitchen. There is a small yard in front of his house. Trung's mother grows flowers in the yard. According to Trung, his house is the nicest house.

1. What does Trung do?

.....

2. What class is he in?

.....

3. What's his family name?

.....

4. What's his address?

.....

5. Is Trung's house big?

.....

6. How many rooms are there in his house?

.....

.....
7. Is there a yard in front of his house?
.....

.....
8. Are there any flowers in the yard?
.....

VIII. Complete the second sentence so that it has the same meaning to the first.

Ex: *There are twenty classes in our school*

→ ***Our school has twenty classes.***

1. Our school has forty-two classrooms.

There

2. The bakery is to the left of my house.

→ My house

3. Huyen walks to school every afternoon.

→ Huyen goes

4. Does your class have forty students?

→ Are?

IX. Write the correct sentences using the cue words.

1. You/ do/ the housework/ at the moment?
.....

2. John's girlfriend/ wear/ a red T-shirt/ now.
.....

3. Why/ you/ listen/ to music/ loudly now?
.....
.....